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State of North .Corolina 
Deparhefit of &drohment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Sold Waste Management 

James 8. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan 8. Howes, Secretary 
William L. Meyer, Director 

August 16, 1994 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1823-l 
Attention: MCB Camp Lsjsune, RPM 

Ms. Linda Berry PI E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, EMD/IRD 

Marine Corps Base 
PSC Box 20004 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004 

RE: Pre-Final Design Soil & Groundwater Remediatfon for 
Operable Unit No. 2 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

Attached please find comments provided to the NC Superfund Section 
by our sister agencies for the above referenced document. 

Regarding the need for an Air Quality Permit, NC Superfund 
acknowledges that such permits are not required for NPL sites 
however, the substantive requirements of the North Carolina Air 
Quality regulations must be met. Please call me if you have any 
questions about this. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Watters 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

Attachment 

cc: Preston Howard, DEHNR 
Gena Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Bruce Reed, DEHNR - Wilmington Regional Office 
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